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Contributing to the accident were unexpected traffic congestion
which required a hazardous stop in the right lane, and land-use practices
that permitted the generation of traffic in excess of the safe and effi-
cient operating capacity of the roadway,

RECOMMENDATIONS

As a result of the investigation of this accident, the National
Transportation Safety Board on August 15, 1974, submitted recommendations
to the Federal Highway Administration (see Appendix A)., The Safety Board
further recommends that the Federal Highway Administration:

(1) Establish a research program to identify and analyze the cause
and effect relationships among the factors of land-use planning
and control, highway facility design, and traffic safety. Such
research should be in conmsultation with the Environmental Pro-
tection Agency, the Department of Housing and Urban Development,
and the several States. (Recommendation H-75-14) Priority
Classification I1I ==~ Long Term Followup

(2) 1If traffic safety is shown to be adversely affected by current
land-use practices, develop and promulgate guidelines and
standards for the comprehensive plamning of highway transporta-
tion facilities and the land uses that affect their safe opera-
tion. (Recommendation H-75«15) Priority Classification ITI -
Long Term Followup
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